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Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Hazel 92.4 %  

Maple 97.83 % 

Willow 95.77 % 

Beech 98.93 % 

Pine 95.36 % 

Rowan  95.24 % 

Cedar  98.15 % 

Elm  94.07 % 

Oak   94.81 % 

This Week’s 

winner is: 

 Beech 

 

Monday   Hazel  PE Kit  

Y5 PE Kit  

Sports students in –Your 

child knows if its them! 

5/6 team building day in 

school 

 

Tuesday Cedar/Elm/Oak PE kits  

 

Wednesday  

Thursday Swimming kits  

LKS2 PE kit   

Maple/Willow PE Kit  

DISCO DAY 

 

Friday EYFS PE Kit  

Nursery stay and play 

event for new starters 

 



House Points 
 

 

 

 Week  Total 

Fox 230 3278 

Squirrel  63 3764 

Hedge-

hog 

81 2445 

Badger 88 3261 

S.S - Reece 

Maple– Ellie– Mae 

  Hazel –  Georgie 

Willow– Gracie—Mae 

Pine - Harry 

Rowan – Alfie W 

Beech –   

Elm–Mirren 

Oak–  Nicole 

Cedar – Chelsea 

S.S — Coby 

Maple – Theo 

Hazel - Hunter 

Willow– Elizabeth 

Pine - Kacey 

Rowan– Popy 

Beech – Zach 

Elm – Lavanya 

Oak— Rejoice 

Cedar –Rebeca 

S.S— Noah 

Maple–  Patrick 

Hazel – Ava 

Willow– Scarlett 

Pine– Kacey 

Rowan– David 

Beech – James 

Elm–Phoebe 

Oak– Rueben 

Cedar– Annabelle 

Lunchtime stars 

Rec-Owen 

KS1 – Sarah 

LKS2– Evie 

UKS2— Lacie 

 

S.S—  Cooper 

Maple – Hattie 

Hazel – Mossavir 

Willow— Bruno 

Pine  - Soma 

Rowan—Oscar 

Beech –   

Elm - Elle 

Oak—  Kayle– Maye 

Cedar— Katelynn 

 Week  Total 

Fox 256 4266 

Squirrel  187 4383 

Hedge-

hog 

231 3637 

Badger 260 4267 







 

 

Can you help? 

Our Early Years team are looking for 

small toys that they can use in a new    

initiative called Bucket skills. This                      

initiative aims to develop speech,         

language and communication. 

If you have anything that you could       

donate please drop at the school office, 

These must be small and fit in a bucket. 

We are taking part in a big litter picking campaign to 

improve our school and community. 

Remember rubbish goes in the bin! 

Face book shows the whole school involvement. 



We have sent out disco letters. This time we won’t be sending tickets 

home. We have lists on the door as part of our safeguarding                          

procedures and so we feel by issuing no tickets is easier for everyone 

as it saves you forgetting them and saves the planet reducing printing.  

Chocolate Raffle-The PTA are arranging an Easter 

chocolate raffle. Tickets are 50p each and will be on 

sale right up until the last day of term as we break 

up for Easter when we do the raffle. All money the 

PTA are raising is going towards replacing our 

school hall music system and lights so that when we 

put on productions and assemblies we have a 

better experience. 



 

We have had a kind donation from a local uniform supplier—if ever you are in 

need of new uniform please pop in and we can try to help you. This supplier is    

local and is relocating  from the town centre to a new premises. We wanted to tell 

you where it has gone! 

They stock a wide range of Castlechurch products.  



 

Please pop into the community hub-it is 

there for you. There is free breakfast 

available Monday, Tuesday and Wednes-

day. There is also the regular food table out on the playground on Friday. 

Check out the timetable as you go past or pop in to the office. There is 

everything from toddler groups to crochet club! It’s a friendly place to get 


